
This is to inform all prospective students of the Petroleum Training 

Institute, Effurun, specifically the 2021/2022 Post-UTME candidates, that 

those that did not choose Petroleum Training Institute, Effurun as their 

first choice of institution and scored 120 and above, are advised to 

change their first choice to PTI to stand a better chance of being 

admitted. 

Furthermore, it is very important that all candidates should upload their 

O’level results on the JAMB Central Admissions Processing System 

(CAPS) at the latest Friday, 26th November 2021, particularly those 

who have done the Post-UTME screening. 

Concerned students, Parents and Guardians are to take note and act 

accordingly. 

 

Signed: 

Head, Admissions 


